OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL KUCHINDA COLLEGE, KUCHINDA

Notice / Dt-31-12-2022

This is for the information of all concerned that from this
year onwards payment will be made only in Aadhaar linked bank
account of students. ST & Sc Dev. Deptt. has reverted the
applications of many students on this ground. Students;
therefore, are advised to seed their Aadhaar with bank account
and resubmit applications in OSSP at earliest.

~Princi LDLWL
Kuchinda College, Kuchinda



